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    Because of this year’s record amounts of rain, many Guatemalans are suffering from hunger. 
According to recent statistics, over 54,000 families are struggling due to severe food shortages and 
due to the damage that the rains have caused on their crops of corn and beans - and that number is 
increasing every week.  Almost 50 percent of children in Guatemala are malnourished, which is the 
highest rate in Latin America and one of the highest in the world. 
 

    So what can we, as missionaries, do to help?  One answer is through feeding the children and 
helping meet their physical as well as spiritual needs.  We are very thankful that the Sumpango 
church and MANNA feeding center is continuing to reach the needs of the community.  The Ciudad 
Quetzal church and MANNA feeding center will open in November, and our third MANNA 
feeding center has just opened in a town called La Gomera.  (Read more info below.)  We praise 
the Lord for His great blessings and for the opportunity to reach more with the gospel of Jesus 
Christ. 
 

    Our family has been extremely busy the past few months, with normal ministry responsibilities, a 
new church plant in the works, and hosting a number of mission teams. 
 

 * In July, a team from Grace Bible Baptist Church in Leesburg, Florida, came and presented 
dramas in the local schools.  They performed in over a dozen sessions and were able to present the 
gospel to over 2,800 students.  Over 35 accepted Christ as their Savior! 
 

 *Also in July, New Testament Baptist Church in Largo, Florida, sent a group of teens to do 
work projects, provide special music, and to minster through puppets in a special Bible Kids Club.  
Many new kids and parents came, and we have since seen a steady increase in our Saturday kids 
club attendance. 
 

 * In August, 2 teams came down with Chuck Ward and MANNA 
Worldwide.  The Lord touched many hearts on those trips, and as a result, a new 
MANNA center has begun in La Gomera, Escuintla.  This is an area with a lot of 
poverty and malnutrition, located on the Pacific coast about 2 hours away from 
Guatemala City.  This new feeding program will be out of a church plant started 
by Mexican BBFI missionary, Dagoberto Castañeda.  This is a great opportunity 
to make a difference in these kids’ lives, and we are excited to have a part in 
another new MANNA feeding center. 
 

    Thank you to those who gave to help us purchase a ministry vehicle.  We recently purchased a 15-
passenger van that will be used for church needs as well as for the mission teams who come to visit. 
We praise God for this big answer to prayer! 
 

    Thanks for your prayers and financial support! 
 

       Saved to Serve, 
 
 
 
         Jerry & Mindy 
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